
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Honouring Our Founding Patron and Welcoming a New Chapter 
 
Children’s Cancer Foundation (CCF) extends our heartfelt appreciation to Associate Professor Ho Peng Kee 

for his decades of steadfast service as our Founding Patron. Since CCF’s inception in 1996, he has been a 

strong pillar of support, rallying communities, engaging warmly with beneficiaries and families, and 

championing the belief that no child should walk the cancer journey alone. 

 

His legacy has profoundly shaped our mission and continues to inspire all who serve. 

 

As we warmly welcome our new Patron, Mr Eric Chua, Senior Parliamentary Secretary, Ministry of Law & 

Ministry of Social and Family Development, we do so with deep gratitude for the enduring impact Associate 

Professor Ho has made on the lives of so many. 

 
Thank you, Associate Professor Ho, for being our compassionate champion and unwavering advocate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  Outgoing Patron                                            Incoming Patron 

                     Associate Professor Ho Peng Kee                               Mr Eric Chua  

 

 

With gratitude, 

The Board, Staff, Beneficiaries, and Families of Children’s Cancer Foundation 


